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Friday 12th January 2024 

 

Dear Neroche Families 

 

We have had a great first full week of 2024 in school. It has been lovely to see the children engaging in their learning and 

working hard to remember the new school rules. Our Celebration Assembly this week, highlighted the wonderful work the 

children are doing in class and around the school. We all look forward to seeing what the children can achieve next week. 

 

Below are some details for you of a few of the exciting things that happened this week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEADTEACHER :   MRS ALISON COLLINS 

First Aid Workshops 

 

Today, all children from Reception to Year 6 have taken part in first aid workshops as part of their PSHE learning. They 

learnt all about how to keep themselves and others safe, who to contact if they need help and support and how to 

administer basic first aid.  

January Fitness Challenge 

 

Today the children have also taken part in their first January fitness challenge - they participated in circuit activities 

themed around the number 26.  
The children have been told about our Neroche fundraising fitness challenge and have come home with a poster 

detailing further activities and a sponsorship form.  
On Wednesday 31st January we will be doing a Village Fun Run at 9:30am. Parents will need to attend this as the 

children will be going off site. For those children whose parents cannot attend the children will complete a 26-minute 

fun run (optional fancy dress) on site with members of staff.  
We are excited to raise lots of money for two children's charities (see the sponsorship form for details) whilst 

promoting the importance of physical activity.  
 

Staffing 

We are pleased to announce that Mrs Sarah Jest will be joining our staff team as a TA from mid-February. We are really 

looking forward to working with her and being able to offer a further after school club. More details of this will be 

announced later in the half term.  
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Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

 

Miss Millard 

Deputy Headteacher 

Royal Letter 

We were very excited to receive a letter from Buckingham Palace this week for the current Year 5 class in response to 

their pollution letters that they sent when they were in Year 4 with Ms Beer. We will be sharing this letter with you on 

social media next week! 

Social Media 

Neroche now has its very own Instagram page! We will be sharing updates and photos through this platform regularly, 

as well as other means of communication. 

Please give us a follow! 

Username: nerocheps 


